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Faith in Older People

NEWSLETTER — Issue Summer 09

Building on & very successiul
conferance in Ochaber 2008 on Hhe
thame of O Age: Wasteland ar
Hepgzal Flaly Failh in Older
Pegple responded o réguests o
hald & conferancs in Inverness,
This sapabied people from the mora
northerdy parts Scotiend bo
participabe in discission and el
our airm of working on & wider
geagraphical basis,

Ewen though the conference was held in May the harvest theme
geemed to resonate with our participants! We were delighted to
welcame over 50 delegates to the very pleasant conference venue,
the Bishop's Palece which is part of the Eden Court developrments.
Financial support from ACTS and the Scattish Episcopsl Church in
Society Committee was wery much appreciated.

Our morning speaker Gaynor Hammond talked about the use of
memory boxes (see also next page) and the importance of these

durEng Transitions’, She was spes king particulary about mavermant
inta resdential care but I felt that she could just as well have

spoken aboul any Kind of transiticn.

Professar John Starr looked at the dermagraphics of
individual ageing in Scotland in the context all

sconemic, health and social policy. He gave us a very
engaging talk and helped us understand the wider
conbext in which we experience ageing.

We divided into group work sessions which coverad a variety of
topics including the spiriteal tasks of ageing, worshig and dementia
and voicing the spiritual. The expected rain didn't matérialise 5o
that we could get ta the different "break out”™ venues without getiing
soaked.

During the day we talked a lot about the importance of relationships
and how relationships are made and sustained through story telling
and listenbng. It is our relaticnships with each aother that hedp us

understand ourselves and our own ageing. Our gift to each other is
to affer ourselves in Iriendship and to faithfully try te understand

and celebrate ageing.

The delegates ali felt by the finish of the conference that this should
be the begnning of something important rather than the end of the

conference.  We haope that we can bulld on this
feeling and aspiration and take cuwr leaming
frorm the conference back into our faith

cammunities, building on & very successful and
encouraging day. We will be satting up some

further Marth of Scotland avents which will help
L o do s O Harrier Mowad
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